
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING

12 JULY 2007

PUBLIC QUESTIONS (ITEM 6)

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by
members of the public of a member of the Executive or the Chairman of any
Committee.

1.

Questioner: Ms Moji Sorunke
Asked of: Councillor David Ashton, Portfolio Holder for Finance and
Portfolio Co-ordination

Question: “Can you explain why the Black History Month Advisory Group is
being told that sponsorship money raised by residents from local businesses and
organizations and held in trust by Harrow Council has been absorbed by the
Council?”


